



03 October 2011

Robinsons Limited Ballapaddag Farm Cooil Road Braddan IM4 2AF

Receipt No: 13235

Dear Sir / Madam,

Re: Donation in memory of the late Deborah Kneale

I am writing to thank you for your recent donation of £50.00 and to acknowledge its receipt.

Currently Crossroads provides in excess of 2000 hours of respite to families every week all over the Island and we couldn't continue to do so without the help and support of the local community.

All our projects aim to give meaningful respite care, helping to enhance the lives of local people with care needs, giving them a chance to flourish and become a greater part of their community, as well as supporting their carers.

Helping us to care for carers is greatly appreciated by ourselves, our carers and the people they care for.

We will let the family know you have remembered their loved one with a donation to our charity.

Yours sincerely

Claire Fairhurst (Miss)

Receptionist

Directors: D S Gawne MBE, A J Ardern, R E Allen & M Clague